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AH Committee

From: Robert Hultzen <rhultzen@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, August 30, 2019 4:35 AM
To: AH Committee
Cc: Greg Brown
Subject: Makila Kai Support

Dear Chair Kama 
 
 
                 I am writing to you to voice my support for Makila Farms. I met Greg in 1989 Bartending at Leilani's. Greg has 
had many businnesses in the 30 plus years he has lived in Maui. He is devoted father and Family man. 
 
I hope for myself and many other Maui residents to be able to enter the lottery and have an opportunity to be picked to 
buy an affordable home on the Westside Working in the restaurant and constuction industry on and off for many years i 
have not been able to afford the skyrocketting prices of homes on Maui. So many people would benefit from this project 
being allowed to go forward.it has always been a dream of mine and many others im sure to  
have the opprtunity to buy affordable housing on the westside and agricutlural land as well. 
 
Greg has worked hard on this Work Force housing project. working closely with the county to address any issues and 
concerns the county and community have. 
 
This project seems like such a positive for the Lahaina community and for the people who desperately need affordable 
work force housing. Please pass this project give the hard working people of Maui an opportunity to own their dream 
home. 
 
 
Mahalo 
 
Robert 
 


